
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 10/3/2011 6:01:06 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Approves SDG&E to Resume Helicopter 

Operations for Sunrise Powerlink Project 

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Approves SDG&E to Resume Helicopter Operations for Sunrise 
Powerlink Project 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today sent the attached letter to San Diego Gas and 
Electric Company approving helicopter operations to resume related to the utility's Sunrise Powerlink 
Project. 

The letter and attachments 1-3 will be posted to the CPUC's website at 
www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energy/Environment/Current+Proiects/A0512014.htm on Tuesday (10/4/11) 
morning. If you need the attachments before then, please let me know and I will send them to you 
directly. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: Tue 9/27/2011 1:22 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Orders Immediate Shut Down of Helicopter Operations 
Related to Sunrise Powerlink Project 

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Orders Immediate Shut Down of Helicopter Operations Related to 
Sunrise Powerlink Project 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today sent the attached letter to San Diego Gas and 
Electric Company ordering the immediate shut down of all helicopter operations related to the utility's 
Sunrise Powerlink Project. 

Background information on the project is available at: 
www.cpuc.ca.qov/Environment/info/aspen/sunrise/sunrise.htm 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

******************************************************* 
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News and Public Information Office 
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